
We are profoundly thankful for our students, faculty, staff, and alumni during this holiday season. We
are grateful for the commitment and generosity of our many supporters and partners who help us live
our academic excellence and social responsibility mission.  Because of you, Tougaloo remains one of the
most well-respected liberal arts institutions imaginable.

As we reflect on 2022 and usher in 2023, I invite you to watch the holiday message expressing my
extraordinary gratitude for all we have accomplished together. We hope you remain inspired and excited
about the incredible growth opportunities the new year will bring.  

Finally, as faculty and staff finish the semester to enjoy a much-needed break to rest and recharge,
remember the College will be closed Wednesday, December 21, 2022, through Tuesday, January 3, 2023.
Normal business operations will resume for the spring semester on Wednesday, January 4, 2023. Classes
will resume on Monday, January 9, 2023. 

From all of us at Tougaloo College, 
we wish you a peaceful and restful holiday season!

https://youtu.be/dFI_A1jTCa8

